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CRYSTAUX

GUARANTEE:  99% PARADICHLOROBENZENE

DOMESTIC USE

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

P.C.P. ACT   REG NO. 7681

1kg

ALSI

ALSI COMPAGNIE LIMITEE
BEAUPORT, QUEBEC G1E 6B3

Tel (418)661-6703

CRYSTALS when exposed to the air, it evaporates, releasing a
vapor which kills clothes moths and larvae and carpet beetles,
when used as directed.

DIRECTIONS:  First thoroughly brush the articles to be stored. 
Place the garments, furs, woolens, etc., in an air tight
trunk, chest, box or bag.  Close the container tightly. 
Crystals are especially adapted for refilling vaporizers and
for use in de-mothing equipment.

All cracks or holes should be sealed with adhesive tape to
prevent loss of vapor and entry of insects.

AS A DEODORANT:  Place crystals in an open container.  The
crystals evaporate freely producing a pleasant odor.

CAUTION:  Harmful if swallowed.  Keep out of the reach of
children.  If swallowed give water and induce vomiting.  For
eye contamination flush with running water.  In case of
accident get prompt medical attention.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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